
Update for week ending October 25th, 2019.

week ending October 25th, 2019 (Update):

Storm Water Project:

·         All concrete work on McKown Rd. was suspended due to inclement weather. This work will begin and 
be completed as the weather allows.

·         Storm piping work on Knowles Terrace was suspended due to conflicts associated with existing 
utilities the reside within the NTSDOT RT-20 Right-of-Way. We were awaiting approval from NYSDOT for the  
necessary design changes. We were provided approval yesterday, 10-21-2019.  

·         Storm main piping work on Waverly Place has been completed. This is the large diameter piping that  
runs the length of the street and conveys water from catch basins and sump pump laterals to the creek.  
Sump Pump lateral stubs are currently being installed. This is the smaller 4” piping that runs laterally from  
the large diameter storm main piping to the connection points on the home side of sidewalks.   

Water Project:

·         The sterilization and first bacteria testing of the watermain piping on Warren Street has been 
completed (This is the large 8” diameter Ductile Iron Piping that brings water to all of the homes). The results  
of the first bacteria tests have been receives and are acceptable. Because two acceptable tests that are  
taken 24 hours apart are required, we are awaiting the results of the second test which should be provided  
today. Once the second acceptable test result is received then water service connections from the new  
watermain to the properties on Warren Street will commence (This is the smaller ¾” and 1” piping that brings 
water from the new water mains to each individual property.).

·         Installation of water Service piping on Mercer Street is advancing. (This is the smaller ¾” and 1” 
piping that brings water from the new water mains to each individual property.) The service connections on  
Mercer Street are scheduled to be complete next week.

 ·         Paving on Glenwood Street was completed. Some of the paving that was performed is not  
acceptable will be corrected.

 ·         Paving on Parkwood Street began at the north (loop) end of the street.

·         The tie in of the new watermain to the existing water main at the intersection of Mercer Street and 
Fuller Road has been completed.

Please contact us with any questions or comments and we will respond as quickly as possible.
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